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Gautho, Julia

From: Karin Anderson <karinanderson0128@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 9, 2025 3:54 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Fire works

Dear City Council,  

I am writing to express my strong support for the continuation of the Monte Fireworks event in October. 
This annual celebration has become a cherished experience for families and the entire community. It not 
only provides a chance to enjoy breathtaking fireworks, but it also brings people together.  

The event has consistently created lasting memories for attendees of all ages, and I believe its 
continuation would only enhance the spirit of togetherness. As a Capitola resident, I respectfully ask that 
you consider this event for our community and allow it to continue as a beloved tradition. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Karin Anderson  
Capitola resident  
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


